
 

DPW COMMITTEE  

7-6-18 

 

 

Members Present: Todd Talaski, Clint Braun and Kenneth Rathje 

Others Present: Troy Hartz and Jamie Learman 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:15 a.m. 

 

The committee discussed unit # 2 at the water plant.  The cost for Evoqua to come and look at 

the system is $4,820 plus parts.  The committee was all in favor of going forward with this repair. 

 

The mixer for the Sand Point water tower was discussed.  The original prices were estimated 

around $22,000.  Troy was able to obtain some prices to get it down less than $12,000.  The 

committee was all in favor to recommend to the Council to move forward with this project. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                          Todd Talaski, Chairperson 


